
 

 

 

 

Summer Term Uniform Order 2022 for Bretherton Endowed 
C.E. Primary School 

Summer Term order. REMINDER! This is uniform, for the start of September. 

Bretherton Endowed C.E. Primary School is registered for online uniform ordering. 

This allows you to purchase school uniforms and PE Kits, directly from us, with collection 

from the school. 

 

Our payments are handled through Paypal for your security. You may use your Paypal 

account, or you are welcome to use a credit or debit card on the Paypal guest checkout page. 

 

We are now accepting orders from Tuesday the 19th April 2022 to Sunday the 26th June 

for School delivery – week commencing Monday the 11th July 2022.  

 

Orders placed after this date will be subject to a home delivery charge.

We advise that all orders must be placed by Monday the 8th August for guaranteed uniform 

delivery before the return to school in September! 

If you require emergency replacement uniform, please call Sandra on 01772 601309. 

If you have any queries regarding uniform or our online ordering system, please call Sandra 

on 01772 601309. 

Link to uniform ordering page! 

https://handprints.info/product-category/bretherton-

endowed-ce/ 

Many thanks Sandra 
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